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Phone: 4360 1012       Fax: 4360 2153

Email:     prettybch-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
Web:      prettybch-p.schools.nsw.gov.au

Post:       4 Pretty Beach Rd

 PRETTY BEACH NSW 2257

Monday 11th October, 2020
Dear Parents/Caregivers,

We are delighted to announce that we are officially allowed to hold our Kindergarten Orientation program “Ripples” during term 4. 
We are still currently bound by NSW Department of Education guidelines and NSW Health recommendations regarding visitors on site. These guidelines are in place to support the safety of all visitors, including new enrolling students, parents and family members, as well as current staff and students on site. We will meet 2021 Kindergarten students at the main school gates and parents will need to sign them in. We will have processes in place to safely take your child to the Kindergarten classroom where they will engage in the orientation program. (Dates to follow) On completion of the program, parents will need to sign their child out, again, at the main gate.
Please see the following page for the orientation program outline. Due to not being able to hold a Parent information session on site I will be calling parents to say hello and answer any questions you may have about your child starting school. Please have any questions ready. Further information relating to date and times for parent chats will be provided as soon as possible. If you are not available during this time and would like to arrange another time for a chat, please email me on emma.clough@det.nsw.edu.au so we can arrange a time at your convenience.
We are planning to launch our Pretty Beach Public School Kindergarten Orientation videos this week. When published, parents will receive an email and Skoolbag alert with a link to our Kindergarten Orientation Page on our school’s website. If you haven’t already downloaded Skoolbag on your phone, please follow the instructions on the following page. Keeping in touch with school updates and information via this free parent app is a great way for our new enrolling families to learn more about our school and stay connected with us, even before your child commences their schooling.

In the meantime, please email or call the school, if you have any questions.  I look forward to meeting you and your child in the coming weeks. 
Kind regards,
Mrs Emma Gordon
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What is Skoolbag? (PS: it's free!)

· Skoolbag is the easiest way to share information with parents/carers, and it provides parents with the most convenient way to receive school notifications.

· No more lost paper in student school bags! School newsletters, school notices and alerts are communicated directly to the parent [image: image5.png]Pretty Beac
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smartphone through the Skoolbag school Mobile App.
· Skoolbag is school Mobile App that communicates directly with iPhone, and Android devices. Parents simply add the School Mobile App to their phone and then view the school’s documents and notifications.

· Go to Apple App store or Google Play Store for android to download the app: search for “Skoolbag”. Then create an account and add your school (search for “Pretty Beach Public School”).

· Skoolbag will automatically send:

· Alerts regarding school events

· School News

· School Newsletters

· Information pages

· Permission Notes

· Links to website pages

· Reminders for parents
If you have any difficulties downloading the app, please feel free to ring the front office on 43601012 or email: prettybch-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
Have you downloaded Skoolbag yet?
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